
I support a "Hazardous Vegetation and Rubbish Abatement Ordinance”. While I do what I can to 
create a "defensible space" and "safe ignition zone” on my own property, it’s frustrating and 
dangerous when there are unabated properties nearby. It may sound over-dramatic, but it is literally 
a matter of life and death that we do what we can to minimize and mitigate the risks of wildfire in our 
communities, especially those like Brooktrails with limited evacuation options. Thank you for your 
continued efforts to keep us healthy and safe during these challenging times. 
Elizabeth Hart 

 

 


